M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
April 16, 2020
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Central Office Fiber Relocation, 
BG #20-118
Two Proposals were received with Seco Electric Company submitting the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $33,200.00.  This overhead fiber line fell last fall and the condition of this line is poor. Due to the importance of this fiber line a long term resolution to bury underground is necessary.
The revised BG-1 and bid tabulation sheet will be attached for 
your approval.

I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for this project, as submitted.
